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LETTER TO THE EDITOR
To the Editor, The Journal of Laryngology and Otology,
DEAR SIR,

Our attention has been drawn to the manufacture by us of per oral endo-
scopes designed by Mr. Negus, M.S., F.R.C.S., and carrying his name. It appears
that they do not exactly conform with the specification approved by Mr. Negus.

We, therefore, tender to Mr. Negus our sincere regret and an apology, and
undertake that in future any per oral endoscopes sold by us and bearing his
name shall conform with his specification.

We also desire to intimate our willingness to replace or alter on request
any instrument sold under the above misapprehension.

Yours faithfully,

DOWN BROS, AND MAYER & PHELPS, LTD.
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